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TO MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON HEALTH SERVICES:  

 

DISCUSSION ITEM 
 

For Meeting of November 20, 2014 

 

UPDATE ON UC HEALTH’S PREPAREDNESS FOR EBOLA 

 

Recently, the California Department of Public Health and the Governor’s office identified UC’s 

five medical centers as priority hospitals to treat confirmed Ebola cases. (Copies of this 

announcement were distributed to the Regents from the Office of the President.) The 

announcement was issued following informal discussions with UC Health’s medical center chief 

executive officers, chief medical officers, and chief nursing officers. Senior Vice President Stobo 

will update the Regents on UC Health’s activities relating to Ebola preparedness. 

 


